
 

   

  

  

 

October 2023 Bulletin 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped make Chevy Chase DC Day 
2023 a success! 

The Chevy Chase Community Association, Main Street Chevy Chase and the 
DC Department of Parks and Recreation thank everyone who came out on a 
rainy day to celebrate Chevy Chase DC Day on September 23. Hundreds of 
residents attended to hear the band Little Red and the Renegades and be 
entertained by a face painter, balloon twister, and juggler. 

Residents also had the opportunity to hear presentations from Honorable 
Mayor Bowser and local councilmembers: Matt Frumin, Janeese Lewis 
George, and Robert White. 

Thank you to all the local businesses who contributed to the success of the 
event. Donations included ice cream from Safeway, water from Magruders, 
cupcakes from Little Beast, and popcorn from MPD. 



We also want to thank the local businesses who donated raffle prizes: Core 72, 
Happy Go Bikes, Park Story, Wine and Organic, and Childs Play. And, a thank 
you to all the volunteers who worked so hard to make the event go smoothly! 
 

 

REAL ESTATE 

The housing market in Chevy Chase continues to be strong. As of October 13, 
there are 8 homes on the market during the period September 13 to October 
13. Homes are priced between $925,00 to $1,375,000. Click here to see what 
is selling and what has sold. 
 

 

https://chevychasecitizens.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=UMjxfXpaV4GZ6LLxKPNxjIRnd1uYPn5EY2K3ZtcdxKTgqnIlm5YnhdNqUT1cjqmXb7Wwf2BttUXAaxFXKNU84MjPqFUCu07ncf3jGD%2f%2bmBE%3d


   

 

 



PUBLIC SAFETY 

In the last month, MPD reports that PSA 201 has had: 

• 1 Assault with a Dangerous Weapon 
• 7 Theft from Auto 
• 2 Other Thefts (like from a business) 
• 4 Motor Vehicle Theft 

Safety guidance remains the same as what MPD and the CCCA has shared 
before. 

Remember to remove valuables, lock cars and houses, and be aware of 
suspicious activity in your neighborhoods. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
  

 

   

  



   

 



   

 



   

 

Click here for the website and registration! And follow us on 
Instagram @dcrunagainstgunviolence 
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FEATURED BUSINESS 
 

   

 

If you have any comments or suggestions about this bulletin, please send them 
to president@chevychasecitizens.org. We welcome your feedback. 

For more information go to our website: https://www.chevychasecitizens.org/ 
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